
 

 

SPEECH AND DEBATE WORKSHOPS 
Beginner Workshops 

As advertised, we will be holding two separate workshops.  These are for those who have not 

previously participated in STOA Speech or Debate.  If you fall into this category and plan 
on or are considering participating in C.O.N.T.R.O.L. this season,  attendance at the 
corresponding workshop(s) is required for one parent and your student(s) 
workshop(s) is required for one parent and your student(s), unless you have 
attended a similar overview workshop already this year.  
Please pre-register as outlined below so we know how many syllabi and lunchi to prepare. 

 
As a heads-up, please note that for those of you planning or thinking about participating in the 
club this year, our meetings will be weekly on Monday evenings at 6:30 at Grace Church in 

RB.  (It’s up to you as to how often you want to attend....hopefully every week!) As has been 
the philosophy of our parent-led club since our first year, a student must be accompanied by a 
parent at each club meeting that they attend.  Here are the details on each workshop: 

SPEECH WORKSHOP 

Date:   Saturday, September 20th 
Time:   9:00am – 5:00pm 

Place:  Address upon RSVP & receipt of payment (in Poway/RB)    
Cost:   ***$24.00 total for one parent and one child, $14 for each additional child.   
 The cost includes lunch and syllabus. Must be received by September 13th.   
Please email back by Saturday, September 13th with your RSVP and include the names of who 
will be attending, the age(s) of student(s) and what experience, if any, the student has had 
with speech training (persuading Mom and Dad to buy them an ice cream cone doesn’t count.)  

DEBATE WORKSHOP 

Date:  Saturday, September 27th 
Time:  9:00am – 5:00pm 

Place:  Address upon RSVP & receipt of payment (in Poway/RB)    
Cost:  *** $28.00 total for one parent and one child, $14 for each additional child.   
 The cost includes lunch and syllabus. Must be received by September 20th.  
Please email back by Saturday, September 20th with your RSVP and include the names of who 
will be attending, the age(s) of student(s) and what experience, if any, the student has had 
with debate training   
 

 ***Please pay via Paypal ($24 Speech or $28.00 Debate) at payments@cfspoway.org It is 
very important to note this is for the CONTROL Speech or Debate Workshop AND 
provide your student’s name.  As an option (not preferred) you may mail a check (payable to ‘CFS 

Poway’) to be received by the deadline to CFS Poway P.O. Box P.O. Box 665 Poway, CA 92074.  Please 
write “CONTROL Speech Workshop” & student name on your check.   

 
Please note that we strongly suggest that 12 and 13 year old, first-year students do Speech 

only their first year and then consider debate next year.  We will discuss this more at the next 

club meeting. 
 
In the past, many of the Dads have gotten involved with their children on the Debate side of 
the Club.  We have scheduled the Debate Workshop (as well as the Speech Workshop) to 
better accommodate the Dads should this be your approach as well. 
 

Please email controlsd@gmail.com if you have any questions.  We look forward to seeing you 
there! 

mailto:payments@cfspoway.org
mailto:controlsd@gmail.com

